
 

Taking Care of You and Me 2003  
 
Thank you to all Link members and Advisers (listed below) who participated in the 2003 
National Link Service Challenge, Taking Care of You and Me.  This was the first time 
there has ever been a specific challenge for Link members with a national scope, and we 
have set an excellent foundation for such challenges to continue in future.   
 
Projects such as the SHE (Sex, Health and Exercise) Sleepover by the Victoria Potluck 
Link, Calgary's health fair for Pathfinders and Senior Branches, and Da-Hon-Neh Area 
Link's sessions for all branches in Kingston Division to complete the Bone Building 
Challenge, plus individual projects, helped to raise awareness of Link within Guiding, 
and show that Link members can play a valuable support role for Guiders.   
 
Look for information about the 2004 National Link Service Challenge in this newsletter – 
just in time for you to include in your planning for Link activities this year.  
 
Participants:  
Alison Aiken,  Heather Ainsworth, Erin Ardagh, Kristal Atkinson, Emily Barnewall, 
Kelly Batten, Melanie Colpitts, Julie Cooke, Jena Croft, Tirian Eynon, Chloe Faught,  
Nancy Ferguson, Allison Fleischer, Glenna Harris, Alison Holliday, Amie Hutton,  Helen 
Jhung, Jessie King, Genny Lesperance, Clarissa Leung, Nina Lidkea, Therese Lynch, 
Caroline Mariano, Sunita Mathur, Bronwen McCurdy, Kristen Milburn, Kara O'Brien, 
Michelle Olfert , Katrina Petrik , Sarah Rauth, Mandy Rempfor, Christina Rivers, Les 
Stubbs, Eileen Suwanda, Frances Ue, Jen Walker, Amy Whitehorne, Julielynn Wong, 
Pam Woolner. 
 
(addendum – Dawn MacNeill) 


